
 

Troop 98756 is excited to 

welcome new 3rd grade girls to 

the troop! 

  

Volunteer leadership is needed 

for the girls to continue their  

Girl Scout journey. 

 

Please join us on August 7  

7 pm – 8 pm, First Reform 

Church (5 Ackerman Ave, 

Saddle Brook). 

 

 We provide training and support for our 

volunteers! For more information, contact: 

Melissa Rhodes at mrhodes47@gmail.com 

This is not a Saddle Brook Board of Education 

event. 
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